MEMBERSHIP REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
26th MAY 2016

There has not been a great deal of activity regarding membership since my last report.  Jess Helaratne continues enthusiastically towards full membership of the chorus; she has been sending recordings through to Michelle Coates and is awaiting further feedback. Anna Manulo has family commitments currently which will prevent her from returning to continue her audition process for the time being, although she is eager to join and be part of our September show.

The 4 new members, Jen Senior, Sue Gray, Lissa Lao and Linda Vitali-Alchin have all expressed their gratitude for the help and support they received from the Chorus during the run-up to Competition and enjoyed their initial experience on the Competition stage.

Our next decision will be when we hold our Membership Drive and the format it will take.
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